
WINNERS' RECITAL ETIQUETTE
Dear Students:
Congratulations for your success in today's Festival.  You have done a great job and we are looking forward to hearing your song.  Student performances are a joy for everyone, and it is now time to prepare for your performance in the Winners' Recital.
 It is very important that you arrive on time.  You are expected to arrive 15 minutes before the recital begins.  The time is needed to learn where you will sit, and to receive final instructions.  As a participant of this recital, you are required to stay for the complete program.
Once the recital begins, please listen to the program and remain quiet.  Respect the other performers.  Unnecessary noise such as whispering, talking or any other inappropriate activity during the program is disrespectful ad will distract the performer. 
Please make a final visit to the restroom before you enter the recital hall.  The recital will last about one hour, and no one will be allowed to leave during that time.
As a performer, you should bow at the end of your performance.  Practice the proper way to bow at home.
Remember this is your evening, and we will all be there to share the joy of your performance.

Best Wishes,
The Festival Committee of Bluebonnet MTA

Please let your teacher or Mrs. Simmons, President of Bluebonnet, know if you are attending the Winners'  recital.
28

